
Date: January 7th, 2008

To: Highline Meadows Community
From: Richard Reberg
Subject: TMMC Lawsuit

As of January 7, 2008 , I Richard Reberg have filed a lawsuit against TMMC 
in Arapahoe County Court.

This Lawsuit is in regards to any questionable activities of TMMC including 
the Board of Directors pertaining to the Highline Meadows Community.

I need any member of the Highline Meadows Community to contact me 
directly about any information you may have about the current situation we 
are facing in this complex.

Please Contact me at:

303-794-6166 
or 

You may write me at;

Richard Reberg
130 East Highline Circle #308
Centennial, Co. 80122


